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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

2018 City of Gainesville Regular Election Early Voting to Begin March 10 

GAINESVILLE, Fla. (March 5, 2018) — Early voting sites for the 2018 City of 

Gainesville Regular Election will be open from March 10 to March 17. Hours of 

operation are 9 a.m. to 5 p.m., except on Tuesday and Thursday, when locations 

will open from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m.  

Early voting locations, designated by the City of Gainesville, are as follows:  

 Cone Park Library  
2801 East University Ave., Gainesville 
 

 Millhopper Branch Library  
3145 NW 43rd St., Gainesville  
 

 Supervisor of Elections Office  
Josiah T. Walls Building  
515 N. Main St., Gainesville  

Voters are required to present picture and signature identification before voting. 

Accepted forms of identification include Florida driver licenses, Florida 

identification cards, United States passports, debit or credit cards, military or 

student IDs, retirement center or neighborhood association IDs, public assistance 

IDs, veteran health IDs, concealed carry IDs, or government employee IDs. Voters 

may use two forms of identification to meet the requirement.  

Registered voters who reside within Gainesville’s city limits are able to vote in 

this election. The following seats on Gainesville’s City Commission are up for 

election: At-Large Seat 1 and District 1. Election Day is March 20.  

All city voters will be eligible to vote in the At-Large Seat 1 race. Only voters who 

live in District 1 will be able to vote in both races. A detailed map of all City of 

Gainesville Commission districts can be found at https://goo.gl/8Eeg24.  

—more— 

Contacts 
Kim A. Barton 
Supervisor of Elections 
Alachua County  
kbarton@alachuacounty.us 
 
TJ Pyche 
Director of Outreach 
Supervisor of Elections 
Alachua County 
tjpyche@alachuacounty.us 
Cell: 352-275-9404 
 

Address  
Josiah T. Walls Building  
515 North Main Street 
Suite 300 
Gainesville, FL 32601 
 
Tel:  352-374-5252 
Fax:  352-374-5264 
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Previously registered voters are encouraged to verify and update voter 

registrations. This can be done at https://www.votealachua.com/My-

Registration-Status or by calling 352-374-5252.  

The deadline to request a vote-by-mail ballot is 5 p.m. Wednesday, March 14. 

Vote-by-mail ballots can be requested online, in person, or by phone, fax, mail or 

email. Until the deadline, vote-by-mail ballot requests will be filled as they are 

received. Any voter can sign up to vote by mail.  

For more information, contact the Alachua County Supervisor of Elections at 

352-374-5252. 
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